
-----Original Message----- 
From:  Cremer, Karen   
Sent: Thursday, October 11, 2007 11:24 AM 
To:  
Cc: Best, Harlan 
Subject: TC06-184, Data Request #7 
 

Kristy--listed below are the matters that we discussed: 
 
1.  Please update the following responses: 
1-8 
2-21 
3-2 
3-6, this is a coverage map.  If you update this, please indicate on the map 
what the designated colors represent. 
 
Any other responses the company believes needs to be amended to best 
reflect the current state of Long Lines' business picture. 
 
2.  There are a total of 23 counties that Long Lines is requesting ETC 
designation for yet 10 of those counties (Harding, Perkins, Butte, Haakon, 
Jackson, Bennett, Shannon, Fall River, Custer, and Bon Homme) are not 
currently served by Long Lines nor are there plans to serve them in Long 
Lines' 2 year build out plan.  When does Long Lines anticipate it will build out 
into those 10 counties?  See Exhibit B to Initial Data Response dated 
December 15, 2006. 
 
3.  The following is language that the Commission approved in prior ETC 
dockets regarding its jurisdiction for resolving complaints: 
Notwithstanding any other provisions of this agreement, the terms of this agreement 
are 
subject to the jurisdiction of the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission for the 
purpose of resolving any complaints and/or disputes regarding service quality and 
billing related matters. For all such matters, subscribers may choose to bring a 
complaint before the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission or be subject to 
mandatory arbitration. 
 
4.  Please submit advertisement materials that Long Lines plans to use to 
inform consumers of its universal service offerings. Included in these 
advertising plans and materials shall be the advertising plans and materials 
regarding the Lifeline and Link-up programs and the forms for applying for 
Lifeline and Link-Up in South Dakota. 
 
5.  Please update 2 year plan and include an explanation for any forecasted 
build out that did not occur.  
 
6.  The dockets that you may want to review are TC06-077; TC04-213. 
 



7.  The latest wireless ETC was heard on October 31, 2006.  Start about 20 
minutes into the meeting. 
 
8.  Are you asking for redefinition of any service areas?  If so, which ones? 
9.  In order for the Commissioners and its staff to analyze all of the 
information provided by the company, the data responses filed on November 
14, 2006; December 28, 2006; February 9, 2007; April 18, 2007; May 
23,2007; and August 14, 2007, need to be electronically filed with the 
executive director. Please be sure to electronically file this data response 
also. 

If there is confidential material in any of the responses, please be sure that is 
noted in the cover letter so that the confidential material does not end up on 
the website.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.   
 
Karen Cremer 
Public Utilities Commission  


